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1. “The Times, They are A-Changing” Retreat at Camp Emile 

 

Please post the attached poster, make the attached registration form available and put the following 

notice in parish bulletins: 

 

Pope Francis is calling us to return to our Christian roots in the Gospels with a spirit of joy 

and a culture of life. Young adults, couples and adults are invited to explore this mission at a 

weekend retreat to be held at Camp Emile, Moberly Lake. Sr. Dorothy Ryan, CSJ will lead 

the sessions beginning the evening of June 20 and ending with lunch on June 22.  Fee is $100 

per person including meals and accommodations. For more details, contact Our Lady of Peace 

Parish at 1-250-788-2343 or olp@pris.ca.  Registration deadline: June 13
th

. 

 

2. Father Doug Jeffrey, OMI 

 

Please see the attached announcement from Fr. Richard Beaudette, OMI regarding the 

appointment of Fr. Doug Jeffrey, OMI to Saskatchewan in August 2014.  The Diocese of 

Prince George thanks Fr. Doug for his ministry to the communities of Vanderhoof and 

Saiku’z. We also thank him for his commitment to the Domano Renewal Centre – both as an 

Advisory Board member and as an inspiring presenter. We wish him well in his new ministry 

beginning in August. 
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